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UPDATE

Homicide Suspect in Custody October 9, 2009
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

On today’s date at approximately 6 a.m., Anthony Richard was taken into custody at a Motel 6 in Reno,
Nevada by homicide detectives from the Reno Police Department. Richard has been wanted for his
suspected involvement in a Solano County homicide that occurred in January, 2008. The victim was
identified as Ricky Meyi, a 50-year old resident of Vallejo. Reno Policedetectives were operating off of a
reliable tip that was received the day prior. Richard was taken into custody without incident.

Detectives from the Solano County Sheriff’s Office are traveling to Reno to interview Richard, and start
the extradition process to return him to California. Detectives hold a no-bail arrest warrant for Richard,
charging him with one count of homicide and one count of torture.
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